
 
    
    

  
 
August 23, 2021 
  
W. Justin Vogel 
Chief Legal Counsel 
Florida Building Commission, Office of Codes & Standards 
Department of Business and Professional Regulation 
Via Email: william.vogel@myfloridalicense.com 
 
Subject: Complaint #57 
A.  ER-291 
B. ASTM C1363 
 
Dear Mr. Vogel,  
  
Complaint #57 was opened on UES ER-291 ( Fi-Foil) based on information provided by 
Florida Building Commision on September 5, 2019. In accordance with IAPMO UES SOP-
008, Complaints Procedure, IAPMO UES invertigated and revised the evaluation report 
in response to the complaint. On July 29, 2021, the IAPMO UES Complaint Committee 
voted to close this complaint, and as set forth in the aforementioned  procedure, we are 
providing you formal notice of the outcome. 
 
If you have any questions, please let us know. 
  
Best regards,  
  
Brian Gerber  
Vice President, Technical Operations  
IAPMO GROUP-World Headquarters East 
4755 East Philadelphia St.   
Ontario, CA 91761  
Ph: 909.230.5533  
Mobile: 909.969.0468 
Fax: 909.472.4171 
brian.gerber@uniform-es.org   
www.uniform-es.org   
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